ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax – 01760 440403



Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Steve Creasey

Dear Parents/Carers

Bug Club - Year R, 1 and 2

Starting after the Easter holidays, we will be running a Bug Club for budding minibeast enthusiasts on Mondays after school until 4.15pm. The first session will be on Monday 15th April and it will run up to at least May half term. This will be for Year R, 1 and 2.

Children will have opportunities to learn about nature and different minibeasts with handling of different bugs every week. Each session will be designed with fun in mind to engage the children to learn and enjoy bugs including arts and crafts, games, bug hunts and will include using our school's forest learning area when weather permits. The children will take responsibility for growing and releasing butterflies, building a bug hotel and a wormery.

The club will be for up to 12 pupils and if we have numbers above this, we will ensure that they are on a waiting list for the club, which we will then re-run after May half term.

If you would like your child to attend this club, please complete and return the slip below.

Many thanks,

Steve Creasey

Mr Steve Creasey Headteacher

CONSENT SLIP - BUG CLUB

Pupil Name: in Bumblebee/Squirrel Class is given permission to take part in the after school Bug Club starting on Monday, 15 th April.	
My child will be collected from t	he club by
0.	D
Signed:	Dated:









